
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

 

Date:  July 17, 2025 
 
To:   All Interested Parties 
 
From:   Katrina Johantgen, Executive Director 
  CALIFORNIA SCHOOL FINANCE AUTHORITY (CSFA) 
 
Subject:  Cancellation of the July 31, 2025, CSFA Meeting 
 
The July 31, 2025, Meeting of the California School Finance Authority has been cancelled. The 
cancellation is due to the absence of any agenda items requiring consideration or approval by 
the Board at this time. The next regularly scheduled meeting is tentatively scheduled on 
Thursday, August 28, 2025, at 9:30 a.m. A formal notice and agenda for future meetings will be 
provided in accordance with the Bagley- Keene Open Meeting Act.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional information. We can be reached 
at (916) 651-77  


